
 

21-040E 
世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R A T I O N  S C H O O L  L IM I T E D 
L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                                  20th October, 2021 

Arrangements for “Dodgeball Training and Competition”  

In order to cultivate students’ interest in dodgeball and promote elite athletes of the school to 

participate in dodgeball competitions on behalf of the school, our school will hold a dodge ball training class 

on 23rd October, 2021. Your child has been selected as a representative of the school's dodgeball team to 

participate in this activity. The details are listed below: 

 

Category Dodgeball Training Class Dodgeball Competitioin 

Date and Venue 
23/10 (Saturday) 

(School’s Basketball Court) 

30/10 (Saturday) 

(The Yuen Yuen Institute MFBM Nei 

Ming Chan Lui Chung Tak Memorial 

College) 

Training Time 11:00 a.m.- 12:30 p.m. 8:30 a.m.- 1:30 p.m. 

Assembly and 

Dismissal Venue 
The school 

Fee Free of charge 

Teacher in Charge Mr. Cheung Ka Chun 

Attire Wearing proper summer PE uniform 

Remarks 

1. Students should wear a mask and take their temperature before they come to 

school. 

2. If students feel unwell, they should immediately seek medical attention and 

should not return to school.  

3. The weather is hot, students should bring enough water for hydration. 

4. During training, students may take their masks off under the trainer’s 

instructions, students should bring an extra mask for replacement. 

5. If the Hong Kong Observatory issues a Strong Wind Signal No. 3 or Red Rain 

Warning at 6 a.m. on the day of training, the training will be cancelled according 

to the instructions of the Education Bureau, there will be no makeup classes. 

If you allow  your children to participate in the above training class, please sign and return the reply 

slip to Mr. Cheung Ka Chun. 

 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

       Reply Slip                                                         (21-040E) 

Dear Principal, 

I have read the circular “Arrangements for “2021-2022 Student Grant”, and I 

*   agree /   disagree with  my child _________________ Class (         ) in participating in the 

above activities. 

When the activity ends, student will go home from school from the following methods. 

*   allow my children to go home from school by themselves. 

                come to school to pick up my children in person.  

 

Parent's Signature：                                      

Contact Number：                                      

Date：                                      

* Please tick as appropriate. 

Note: Class teachers after collecting the circulars, please hand them to Mr. Cheung Ka Chun. 


